
Thursday, June 22, 2023 at 3 pm

In compliance with state law, the City of Mission Viejo is updating the

Housing Element – a plan for existing and future housing needs over the

next eight years. Please join one of the workshops listed above to receive

an update on the status of the current Housing Element and find out how

the City plans to address the state’s housing requirements for Mission Viejo.

Your participation is important to help plan for Mission Viejo’s future. 

For more information, visit

 cityofmissionviejo.org/housing-element

For questions, contact cd@cityofmissionviejo.org or 949-470-3053

Housing Element Update
2021-2029

Community Workshop 

Norman P. Murray Center
24932 Veterans Way, Mission Viejo, CA 92692


